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The creation of a Kalama methanol facility is an unacceptable action in our state during this time of
climate change crisis. We are living in the midst of catastrophic wildfires and storms that are
increasing in frequency and severity and dangerous climate change effects are happening at a
surprisingly quick pace. We would be extremely foolish to allow this plant to move forward as it
would increase overall Greenhouse Gas emissions, both in Washington and likely in Asia, when you
consider all the upstream and downstream factors. That is an irresponsible decision!
We should also stop contributing to the production of plastics that are poisoning our bodies with
chemicals that mimic estrogen, causing diseases like breast cancer, and that end up in our oceans or
in landfills for 1,000 years until they biodegrade. We must change course and use alternative fuels
and products in the years to come. I demand that as a citizen of Washington State.

Sincerely,

Kerstin Rogers


